
 

PARISH OFFICE  
1318 N. Acacia  Ave. 

PHONE:   714-879-1965  
FAX:         714-526-6673 

WEBSITE:    www.stjulianachurch.org 
EMAIL:         info@stjulianachurch.org 

 
OFFICE HOURS  

Mon.-Thurs., 9:00am to 5:00pm 
Fri. 9:00am to 12:00 Noon 

 
SCHOOL  

1320 N. Acacia Ave. 
PHONE:   714-871-2829  
 FAX:        714-871-8465 

 
PASTOR 

Rev. Frank Falco, O.S.M. 
 

PAROCHIAL VICAR 
Rev. Paul Gins, O.S.M. 

IN RESIDENCE 
Rev. Patrick Donovan, O.S.M. 

 
DEACON 

Bill Schlater - (retired) 
PHONE: 714-992-1388 

DEACON 
Gerhard P. Stadel 

 PHONE: 714-870-5714 

1316 N. ACACIA AVE 
FULLERTON, CA 92831-1202 

       
                          MASS SCHEDULE 
 

               Sunday:     7:30am, 9:00am, 
                             11:00am and 5:00pm 
                                  12:45pm Deaf Community Mass 
                 

               Saturday:    8:00am and 5:00pm 
             Weekdays:    6:30am and 8:00am 

 
ST. PEREGRINE DEVOTION  
First Saturday of the Month - Immediately following 8am Mass. 

 

RECONCILIATION / CONFESSIONS 
               Saturday:     3:30pm to 4:30pm 
 
BAPTISM 
Please phone the rectory either before or shortly after the birth  
of the child. Parents must attend a Baptismal Catechesis.  
Baptisms are celebrated the 2nd Sunday at 2:30pm by appointment. 
 
MARRIAGE 
Couples planning to be married should contact a Priest or a  
Deacon at least six months before setting a date for the wedding.. 

MISSION AND VISION STATEMENTS 
 

St. Juliana Falconieri Catholic Community is a welcoming family dedicated to  
proclaiming the gospel, celebrating the Sacraments, educating, serving,   

and providing opportunity for all to enrich their faith. 
 

Our vision is “...to live as a people of God with Christ at the center of our lives through  
liturgy, faith formation and community.” 

    

Order of Friar Servants of Mary 
United States of America Province 

 
FEBRUARY 12, 2012 

6TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

WHETHER YOU EAT OF DRINK, OR WHATEVER YOU DO, 
DO EVERYTHING FOR THE GLORY OF GOD. 

 
~1 CORINTHINANS 10:31 
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                                THE PARISH AS ONE BODY 
                 “If the whole body were an eye, where would the hearing be?  
              If the whole body were hearing, where would the sense of smell be?  
    But as it is, God placed the parts, each one of them, in the body as he intended… 
                     The eye cannot say to the hand,  ‘I do not need you,’ 
           nor again the head to the feet, ‘I do not need you.’   
     Indeed, the parts of the body that seem to be weaker are all the more necessary .              
        Now you are Christ’s body, and individually parts of it. “                   (1 Cor. 12:17-25) 

LEADERSHIP 
Pastor Rev. Frank Falco, O.S.M. 714-879-1965 
Parochial Vicar Rev. Paul Gins, O.S.M. 714-879-1965 
In Residence Rev. Patrick Donovan, O.S.M. 714-879-1965 

Deacon Bill Schlater - retired 714-992-1388 
Deacon Gerhard Stadel 714-870-5714 
Pastoral Council Bob Dietterle!

bobdiver3@gmail.com 
714-525-2208 

School Principal Manuel Gonzales, Jr. 714-871-2829 
Director of Faith!
     Formation 

Michael McHenry!
mike.mchenry@stjulianachurch.org 

714-879-1965!
  

Facility Manager!
  

Mark Augustin!
mark.augustin@stjulianachurch.org 

714-261-5167!
  

Business Manager 
Parish Secretary 
Safe Environment 

Karen Powell 
Susan Lazuka 
Vicki Delaney 

714-879-1965 
714-879-1965 
714-879-1965 
 

Advancement &!
                    Stewardship 

Rick Price 714-871-4514 

Stewardship David Hoferer 714-961-2845 

The Seven Essential Elements of Parish Life constantly interrelate,  
each nurturing and supporting the other with the communal celebration of Sunday Eucharist at the center. 

LITURGY 
 Parish Office 714-879-1965 
Altar Servers Rev. Paul Gins, O.S.M 714-879-1965 
Children’s Liturgy Donna Reinbold 714-772-6234 
Deaf Community Nancy Lopez 714-547-0824 
Environment!
     Altar Care 

Parish Office !
Mariana Meurer 

714-879-1965!
714-870-7524 

Eucharistic Ministers Deacon Gerhard Stadel 714-870-5714 
Lector Training Vern Meurer 714-870-7524 
Music Director!
Organist!
Spirit Group 

Todd Helm!
Claudia Kellogg!
Donna Fairrington 

714-528-4690!
714-349-3774!
714-998-0853 

Ushers Alberta Saran 714-992-6566 

SERVICE 
Bereavement 
Italian Catholic Fed. 

Michele Tanaka 
Dolly Church 

 714-992-1630 
 562-694-8626 

Knights of Columbus Andre Vasquez!
andre_vasquez@sbcglobal.net 

 714-879-8145 

Respect Life Barbara Legas!
Claire McKellogg 

 714-870-4214!
 714-526-4096 

Spiritual Partners  In Care Doris Chiaretta  714-526-6856 
 

St. Vincent DePaul 
 

Office Phone 
 

 714-879-8721 

EVANGELIZATION 
Catholics Come Home Shawn Graham!

Deacon Gerhard Stadel 
  714-572-8232!
  714-870-5714 

Communications!
    Constant Contact!
    Website 

 !
Glenn Casterline!
Jan Young 
jyoung@stjulianaschool.org 

 !
  714-792-0972!
   714-879-1965 

Vocations John McElligott   714-871-7182 
Welcoming &!
     Belonging/Outreach 

 
Kathy Gleeson 

 
  714-680-0683 

WORD (Faith Formation) 
Adult Education      Michael McHenry!

mike.mchenry@stjulianachurch.org 
714-879-1965!
  

Baptism      Judy Allen 714-773-0812 
Confirmation/HSYM      Kerry & Maura Condon!

    hsym@stjulianachurch.org 
714-680-7736 

Jr. High Youth Ministry!
     Grades 7-8 

     Scott Kambak 714-870-5908 

RCIA (Rite of Christian!
     Initiation of Adults) 

     RCIA Team 714-879-1965 

School of Religious!
   Education Grades 1-8 

     Michael McHenry!
mike.mchenry@stjulianachurch.org 

714-879-1965!
  

St. Juliana School!
     School Parents’ Club 

 Manuel Gonzales, Jr. Principal!
   Carole Cassell 

714-871-2829!
714-449-0234 

Sunday School 9 a.m.      Julianna Tapia    
jtapia@stjulianaschool.org 

714-345-4901 

   

COMMUNITY 
BSA Religious Emblems Hunter Piper  714-996-5139 

Fall Festival John & Maureen Kohaut 714-713-5295 
   
Mary’s Journey Nina Visconti 714-572-4152 
Men’s Retreat Terry Reinbold 714-772-6234 
Mom’s Group Debbie Cusack 714-529-5341 
NAIM  
     (Widows / Widowers) 

Eileen Shannon!
Mary Gin Chaille 

714-871-0456!
714-526-4926 

Newman Club!
     (College Students) 

Fr. Joselito Ramos 
Chaplain  
csufnewman@gmail.com 
www.newman-csuf.com 

714-865-4534 

Prayer Chain Rita  Semple!
Maggie Armstrong 

714-879-1492!
714-871-8055 

Small Christian Communities Barbara Dietterle 714-525-2208 
Y.L.I. Catholic Women Debbie  Shimaoka 714-441-0446 

Exercise Class Bernadette Gilwee 714-680-5439 

STEWARDSHIP 
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(continued) 
It was no longer relevant in my life; Divorce and remarriage 
outside the Church. On the flip side, the reasons for returning to 
the Church by those returning: Desire to return to faith of child-
hood (58%); Have a deeper desire to know God; Miss the 
Catholic Church in general;  Just decided it was time to return; 
Miss the sacraments; For the sake of family; Miss the liturgy. 
 

While the data for why Catholics leave can be disheartening, 
the reasons why they return are more hopeful. We can use this 
data to alert us on how we can encourage one another and in-
sure that St. Juliana continues to be a welcoming community 
and a magnet for those who are seekers. 
 

In the January 16th edition of America magazine, Fr. John F. 
Kavanaugh, S.J., professor of philosophy at St. Louis Univer-
sity in St. Louis, Missouri comments on this topic of “leaving” 
and “returning” Catholics in his column titled “What We Must 
Face.” He writes:  “Just as leaders of a nation must call its 
citizens to a common good beyond any particular vested inter-
est, so also leaders of our church must call the disaffected not 
merely back to the church but to the One without whom the 
church has no legitimacy or mission.” 
 

“If we Catholics all return home to our true center, we will 
indeed have a bounty of ‘Welcome-homes.’ Coming back to a 
church focused on Christ rather than itself, some who have left 
us may discover what they were looking for when they left. And 
all of us might find ourselves newly empowered to challenge a 
disordered culture, just as courageously as our Lord did.” 
 

This weekend we had the opportunity to examine our attitude 
toward the death penalty. The SAFE CA ballot initiative will 
replace the death penalty with life in prison without the possi-
bility of parole. The financial impact of this initiative will save 
California tens of millions of dollars. A Gallop poll in 2011 
found that 61% of Americans supported the death penalty, 
down from 80% in 1994. In addition, the number of individuals 
sentenced to death in the United States has fallen drastically. 
This year, according to a recent report from the Death Penalty 
Information Center, 78 individuals were sentenced to death, the 
first time the number has dropped below 100 in three decades. 
 

This shift comes as American’s increasingly find the practice 
unfair, expensive and at risk of executing innocent people. The 
fact that criminals can be sentenced to life without parole has 
made the death penalty seem less necessary for the defense of 
public order.  
 

Last November Pope Benedict XVI reiterated the church’s op-
position to capital punishment and his support for groups work-
ing to eliminate it. 
 

While this Initiative may be difficult for some to accept, I be-
lieve we need to keep the dialogue open and respect each 
other’s differences. My special thanks to Sr. Louise Ann Mi-
cek, CSJ for bringing this Initiative to our attention. 
 

A parting thought from Roman philosopher, Cicero: “We were 
born to unite with our fellow men, and to join in community 
with the human race.”  
 

In the Joy of Our Faith,  
 
 

Fr. Frank Falco, O.S.M. 

 The author Alex Noble wrote these words which 
resonate in my mind as I write to you this week: 
“If I have been of service, if I have glimpsed 
more of the nature and essence of ultimate good, 
if I am inspired to reach wider horizons of 

thought and action, if I am at peace with myself, it has been a 
successful day.”  St. Juliana parish and school community 
came together last Saturday and created a wonderful, successful 
merrymaking in the Parish Center called the “Gala Auction and 
Dinner Dance.”  This festivity was the culmination of months 
of hard work by school parents and staff, which not only had 
great success in raising funds through both the silent and  live 
auctions, but also in creating good will and new friendships. I 
was so pleased to be a part of the evening entertainment. To all 
who participated and to all who gave so generously of their 
time, talent and treasure: heartfelt applause!  
 
 

There are a number of parish happenings planned for the days 
ahead which will require our attention and hopefully our par-
ticipation. Some events which I would like to alert you to and 
which will be highlighted in other parts of this bulletin the next 
two weeks are the following: The celebration of the Feast of the 
Seven Holy Founders next weekend at all the Masses; The 
Men’s retreat at Mater Dolorosa Retreat House at Sierra Madre; 
The Servite Provincial Chapter which opens on Monday of this 
coming week also at Sierra Madre. The Servite Secular Order 
information night on February 21st; Ash Wednesday services 
on February 22nd (and the beginning of Operation Rice Bowl); 
The Knights of Columbus Blood Drive on February 26th; The 
“Get On The Bus” benefit on March 4th. Our Lenten Parish 
Mission will begin with an introduction at all the weekend 
Masses on March 4th and continue on Monday, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday of that week. (See page 6 for Parish Mission details.) 
 
 

No doubt you have heard that many of our liturgical ministries 
are in need of ministers. One that is of concern to me is our 
Eucharistic Ministers. We now have four Holy Communion 
cups at all our Masses. When a deacon is not present we need 
seven ministers at all of our Masses. While some parishes have 
cut back on offering the Precious Blood, I believe offering and 
receiving the cup is a fuller participation in the Mass. Deacon 
Gerhard will be happy to instruct new ministers. (His phone 
number is listed on page 2.)  Please consider this ministry. 
 
 

Other ministries in need of your support are Altar Servers, Ush-
ers, and Lectors. These ministries require some training and 
dedication of time. So, please consider putting your best foot 
forward and say “yes.” 
 
 

Researcher Michael Cieslak of the Diocese of Rockford, Illi-
nois reports many Catholics who leave the Church do so for no 
specific reason----they just drift away. He gathered information 
from an on-line survey: “Catholics Come Home.” His survey 
found reasons Catholics gave for leaving the church: No rea-
son, just drifted away (44%); Disagreement with Church teach-
ings; Lack of welcome in the Church; Church did not meet 
spiritual needs; Anger at Church leadership for the sexual abuse 
scandal or for another reason;  Marriage to a non-Catholic;  
      (continued) 

~ FROM THE PASTOR ~ 



MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
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PARISH CALENDAR 
Sun., Feb. 12 6th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 Coffee & Donuts (K of C) 
 10:30am Deaf Community (Rm 1-2) 
 2:30pm Baptisms 
 6:15pm HSYM– Yr 1 (PC) 
Mon., Feb. 13 10am SCC (Rm 1) 
 6pm  Boy Scouts (Rm 3) 
 6:15pm Zumba Class (PC) 
 7:30pm RCIA (Rm 1) 
Tues., Feb. 14 6pm  Boy Scouts (Rm 3) 
 7pm  Men’s Basketball (PC) 
 7pm  Rosary & Benediction 
 7:30pm SCC (Rm 3) 
Wed., Feb. 15 8:30am Stretchersize Class (Rm 1) 
 6pm  YLI (Rm 1-2) 
 6pm  Faith Night (SRE in School) 
 7pm  Spirit Group (Church) 
 7pm  Facilities Mtg (Facilities) 
 7pm  Stewardship (Office) 
 7pm  SCC (Rm 4) 
Thurs., Feb. 16 6pm  Rosary Team (Church) 
 6:30pm Cub Scouts (Rm 3) 
 7pm  Spirit Group (Chapel) 
 7pm  Youth Band (Church) 
 7pm  Parent’s Support Group (PC) 
Fri., Feb. 17 No School 
 3pm  Divine Mercy 
 6:15pm Zumba Class (Rm 1-2) 
Sat., Feb. 18 7:30am Men’s Basketball (PC) 
 9am  ICF Event (Church) 
Sun., Feb. 19 FEAST OF SEVEN HOLY FOUNDERS 
 Coffee & Donuts (Faith Formation) 
 9am   Rite of Sending for RCIA 
 6:15pm HSYM - Yr 2 (PC)  

PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL WHO ARE ILL AND IN NEED 
OF OUR LOVING SUPPORT IN THIS COMMUNITY,   
Bob Patterson (brother of Pat Ritter)  and all the names 
and all the names listed in our Book of Healing. 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL OUR BELOVED DEAD:   
… may their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed rest 
in peace.  Amen 

Mon., Feb. 13 6:30am   Nancy Mandella † 
 8:00am  Pompeyo Rosales † 
Tue., Feb 14 6:30am  Communion Service 
 8:00am  Communion Service 
Wed., Feb. 15 6:30am  Communion Service 
 8:00am  Bill Thompson † 
Thu., Feb. 16 6:30am  Communion Service 
 8:00am          Pompeyo Rosales † 
Fri., Feb. 17 6:30am          Communion Service  
 8:00am  Bob Henry † 
Sat., Feb. 18 8:00am          Joseph Fusare † 
 5:00pm          Anne Lavis †  
Sun., Feb. 19 7:30am          Parishioners 
 9:00am  Olga Ostojic † 
                           11:00am  Mirko Ostojic † 
 5:00pm  Isabelle Middleton †   

ALTAR 
CARE 

PRAYER INTENTIONS 

‘GET ON THE BUS’  
HAVE YOU ‘RESERVED’ A SEAT?! 

Benefit Concert and Gourmet Dinner Fundraiser 
    Sunday, March 4, 2012 from 4 - 8pm  
                         (in our Parish Center)  
     Get On The Bus (GOTB)  brings children -  

and their guardians/caretakers (from throughout California)  
       to visit their mothers & fathers who are in prison.   

St. Juliana Catholic Community, & The Congregational Church of Fullerton 
             host this second annual dinner and concert fundraiser. 

   Contact Barbara Dietterle at (714) 525-2208  
     for details regarding this event and how to help.   

 

Donations welcome!   
 

Reservation are being accepted after all Masses this weekend. 
Reservations welcomed through Feb 24th.  

DEATH PENALTY BALLOT SIGNING 
All life is sacred. At the request of our Bishops, parishioners will 
be outside after the Masses gathering signatures for the SAFE CA 
ballot initiative which will replace the death penalty with life in 
prison without the possibility of parole.  The financial impact of 
this initiative will save CA tens of millions of dollars.  Signatures 
are needed to place the initiative on 2012 fall ballot. 

St. Juliana’s fantastic Fish Fry is right around the 
corner! The Parish Center will once again be 

magically transformed into a bustling restaurant each week.  
Please join us on the following dates:   

February 24, March 2, 9, 16, 23 & 30. 
Watch for sign-up boards! 

We can’t do this without you...HELP is needed all 6 weeks! 
If you would like to volunteer please e-mail Rebecca Conrad at 
designsbyley@yahoo.com. If you would like to make donations 
to the Fish Fry or underwrite any of the food costs, please con-
tact Ivon Mercado @ novi1762@aol.com. Or call 714-488-
9924.  (See flyer) 

      FISH FRY IS COMING!! 

Next week, we will take up the collection for the Church in 
Latin America/Eastern Europe. Many unique challenges face 
the Church in that region. A lack of priests and trained lay min-
isters, high emigration rates, and the alarming pace at which 
parishioners are leaving the faith make it difficult for the re-
gion’s Church to provide for the faithful. The support you give 
will provide opportunities for years to come.  

LATIN AMERICA COLLECTION 
WORLD MARRIAGE DAY - Feb 12th 

Today we honor husband and wife  
as head of the family -  

and we salute the beauty of their faithfulness,  
sacrifice and joy in married life! 

    February 17, 2012 
    Peggy Bonello     Toni Irving 
     Betty Pierce       Fran Wernke 



The Parish Council reviewed the new on-line website for the 
School and Church. It is live now and operational.  
 

We reviewed several ministry reports that requested assistance 
or guidance from the council and assigned the council member 
responsible for response to the respective ministry and due date 
to close the action. 
 

The PPC Membership was discussed as it is time to look ahead 
to next year’s council and initial planning. 
 

There are two openings for the council next year and the parish 
community is invited to consider the opportunity and contact 
the Parish Office or any council member to indicate their inter-
est and apply. 
 

“Catholic Schools Week” was a great success as reviewed by 
the Council, Father Frank, our Pastor and Manuel Gonzales our 
School Principal. 
 

The remainder of the meeting focused on developing our goal, 
plans, and top level specifics for the financial health of our 
Parish community.   
 

Council established next meetings objective - to complete the 2 
remaining Parish Goals. We will meet February 29. 
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    KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS 
 

Feb 20        5pm Work at Armory 
Feb 21        6pm Dinner prior to GBM Meeting 

            7pm Rosary / 7:45pm KC GBM 
Feb 26        Blood Drive (after morning Masses) 
Feb 29        Day of Adoration 

(St. Juliana School Office) It is time to start thinking about this~ 
Filing Date is Sunday, March 11th,  2012 from 10am - 1pm 

Non-refundable application fee of $105 is payable at the time 
of application. Bring the following original documents: 
1)$105 Application 
2)Birth Certificate 
3)Baptism Certificate 
4)First Reconciliation & First Communion Certificates 
5)Proof of Immunizations 
6)Letter of Recommendation from pastor of your registered parish 
7)Current report card or scholastic testing 

Questions? Please contact the school office at 714-871-2829.  
STUDENTS APPLYING FOR KINDERGARTEN MUST BE 

FIVE YEARS OLD BY AUGUST 31st. 
Siblings of students currently enrolled applying for the  

2012-13 school year can pre-apply now.   
Stop by the School Office for an application . 

!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

2012-13 NEW STUDENT APPLICATION 

Semi-Annual St. Juliana Blood Drive 
Sunday, February 26, 2012 - 7:30-1:30pm 

Location: St. Juliana Parish Center 
The Knights of Columbus, in collaboration with the 
Blood Donor Center at UC Irvine Medical Center 

are coordinating this very important community service event.    
One pint of blood can save up to three lives! Many in our com-
munity are depending on our generosity. Appointments can be 
made via the internet, please go to:www.healthcare.uci.edu/
blooddrive/Default.aspx?id=St.+Juliana- follow instructions. 

BLOOD DRIVE 

BOY SCOUTS, CUB SCOUTS & SCOUTERS 
Sunday, February 12, 2012 Boy Scout Blessing  

(11am Mass) 
Help us congratulate all of our Boy Scouts this week-

end as they receive a special blessing. The Scouting program 
has a commitment to "Love God",  to do your "Duty to God" 
and to be "Reverent".  For information on this special event, 
Scouting in general, or the Catholic Religious Emblem Pro-
grams, please feel free to call Hunter Piper (714)996-5139. 

 Your contributions through Operation Rice Bowl sup-
port Catholic Relief Services (CRS) projects around 
the world as well as in your own diocese (25% sup-
ports local hunger and poverty; 75% supports CRS 
programs around the world). Cardboard ‘rice bowls’ 

will soon be available - make this sacrificial offering part of  
your Lenten journey…watch for the ‘rice bowls’ in church! 

UPCOMING LENT ALMSGIVING - 
“OPERATION RICE BOWL” 

For January, 2012 ~  
George & Rosanne Santoro 

You are such a blessing to our community!  THANK YOU! 

    KNIGHTS FAMILY OF THE MONTH 

          Envelopes                $  54,495.40 
                    Loose Collection                   11,404.50 
            Parish Pay (Electronic)               27,734.99 
        TOTAL  JAN COLLECTIONS    $ 93,634.89 

 

             July 2011 - January 2012  Budget $ 593,100                        
             July 2011 - January 2012  Actual  $ 622,435 
 

             This month 43% of the 1200 active registered 
families used their envelopes or Parish Pay. 

!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  
In addition to our regular collection, we thank all of you for 

your donations to the special collection: 
 

School Support  $2,248 

SHARING OUR TREASURES - JAN 2012 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY FEB 2, 2012 MEETING 

SERVITE SEVEN HOLY FOUNDERS 
Feast Day - February 17th 

Next weekend we will celebrate, with the Servites, the feast day 
of the Seven Holy Fathers - Founders of the Order of Friar 
Servants of Mary.  The Servite Constitution reads: “The Order 
of Friar Servants of Mary, founded as an expression of evangeli-
cal apostolic life, is a community of men gathered in the name of 
Jesus the Lord.  Moved by the Spirit, we commit ourselves, as 
did our first Fathers, to witness the Gospel in fraternal commun-
ion and to be at the service of God and all his children, drawing 
inspiration from Mary, Mother and Servant of the Lord.”    
 

Let us celebrate with the Servite community! 
 

Did you know you too could share in the faithful life of the Ser-
vite friars? Consider becoming a Secular Servite by joining us 
for an introductory meeting on February 21st - 7pm in the Parish 
Center upstairs meeting room 4.  We encourage everyone who is 
interested to attend.  All are welcome! 



                                                                                                                                                                       Page Six 

Monday: Jas 1:1-11; Mk 8:11-13 
Tuesday: Jas 1:12-18; Mk 8:14-21 
Wednesday: Jas 1:19-27; Mk 8:22-26 
Thursday: Jas 2:1-9; Mk 8:27-33 
Friday : Jas 2:14-24, 26; Mk 8:34 — 9:1 
Saturday: Jas 3:1-10; Mk 9:2-13 
Sunday: Is 43:18-19, 21-22, 24b-25; Ps 41;  

2 Cor 1:18-22; Mk 2:1-12 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

FAITH Night Update! 
FAITH Night this Wednesday, 6:00 -  7:15pm.  

Pump up your faith and BE THERE! 
 

1st RECONCILIATION 
2012 First Reconciliation will take place on March 3, 2012. 

 Watch for details soon!  
For info contact Mike McHenry at the Parish Office. 

 
HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 

This Sunday, Feb 12th - 6:15pm - Yr 1 Catechesis 
in the Parish Center 

 

Sun., Feb 19th - 6:15pm - Yr 2 Catechesis 
in the Parish Center 

 

Sun., Feb 26th - 6:15pm - HSYM Leaders Meeting   
                                      in Meeting Rm 1-2 

CHILDREN’S FAITH FORMATION BULLETIN ADVERTISER SPOTLIGHT 
As a parish community we would like to spotlight our 
bulletin advertisers who along with J. S. Paluch under-
write our weekly parish bulletin.  This week we feature 
Dr. Jeffrey Stehly, DDS. 

          YOUNG ADULTS  
               (20 - 30 YEARS) 

Orange County Catholic Sports League 
Do you like Sports? Well then join our Co-ed sports league 

today!  See our sports website http://www.occsl.org  

Are you an adult Catholic who never celebrated the 
Sacrament of Confirmation?  If you are a baptized 
Catholic and are active in the practice of your faith, 
but have never been Confirmed, please contact 
Mike McHenry at our Parish Office (714) 879-1965 

(ASAP) for information on our upcoming Confirmation forma-
tion classes, which begin February 23, 2012. The Sacrament 
of Confirmation date is May 12, 2012. 

ADULT CONFIRMATION CLASSES 

Jeffrey Stehly, DDS is located at 1400 North Harbor Boulevard 
#1404, Fullerton, CA 92835.  His office phone number is 714-526-
5001. His website address is www.jjs.dds@att.net.  The office hours 
are MTTh 8:30-5:30, W 10-2, 2nd and 4th Fridays 8:30-1:30 and 
Saturday mornings once a month.  Dr. Jeff Stehly was born and 
raised in Fullerton and attended St. Mary’s Catholic School, Servite 
High School, and San Diego State University. He graduated from 
Northwestern Dental School in 1985 and has been practicing den-
tistry in this area since 1986.  He has been in private practice for 
twenty-two years and is grateful to be working in Fullerton where so 
many of his family and friends are and his professional associations 
began.  Dr. Stehly’s father, Dr. John W. Stehly, was a gynecologist 
and obstetrician who practiced at St. Jude Hospital with Dr. Jack 
Molitor and Dr. Ted Whiting for over 40 years. It continues to as-
tound Dr. Stehly, and his wife, JoAnn, that when people hear their 
last name, they often mention that Dr. John Stehly delivered their 
child (or children) years ago. Toiling in landscaping with Dominic 
Ferrante convinced Dr. Jeff he should try a health professional ca-
reer!   So, Dr. Stehly’s solo practice began after being an associate 
dentist for four years. Dr. Tom Thompson and Dr. Don Clem told 
Dr. Stehly about a general dentist who was selling his practice in La 
Habra where Dr. Stehly purchased in 1990.  He added to a good 
practice there, but the office was no longer able to suit his growing 
needs, so he moved to The Fullerton Towers, formerly known as the 
Brashear’s Buildings on Harbor and Brea Boulevards. Dr. Stehly’s 
office encompasses general, cosmetic, prosthodontic, and family 
dentistry. Most of his employees have been with him for many 
years, some even 20+ years. His wife, JoAnn, has helped Dr. Stehly 
manage his office for all twenty-two years while teaching English as 
a Second Language at Fullerton College. They have three children 
who attended St. Angela’s School in Brea as well as Rosary High 
School and Servite High School. They thoroughly enjoy being part 
of the church and school communities.  While JoAnn and Jeff were 
parents at St. Angela’s,  they served as Chairman of the St. Angela’s 
SummerFest Carnival for four years, as well as taking part in other 
ministries such as Boy Scouts, Pastoral Council, School Board, and 
WASC. Dr. Stehly has provided low-cost or no-cost dentistry to 
low-income Fullerton School children through the Assistance 
League of Fullerton Dental Program.  JoAnn is now a member of 
ALPHA, the Assistance League’s Auxiliary.  It is through these 
committees, schools (St. Mary’s, St. Angela’s, Rosary, and Servite), 
organizations, and ministries that the Stehlys have made life-long 
friends and business associates that have been a blessing to them.  
They continue to expand their business and always appreciate refer-
rals and welcome new patients to the practice.  

Lent Parish Mission with Fr. Jim Clarke  
            March 4th, 5th, 6th, and 7th.  
Fr. Jim Clarke is Director of Spiritual Formation and 
Assistant Professor of Spiritual Theology at St. John 

Seminary in Camarillo, CA. 
 

Fr. Jim will be preaching at all Sunday Masses on March 4th. 
He will then facilitate sessions on the 5th, 6th and 7th - after the 
morning 8:00am Mass and 7:00pm in the evening.   

Save the dates and be renewed! 
 
 

CATHOLICISM Series with Fr Robert Barron 
The long awaited CATHOLICISM Series is here!  

This 9 session DVD event will begin on 
Saturday, April 14th with a mini-retreat 
from 9-12pm, followed by a light lunch.  

 

The series will then be presented on 
Thursday evenings 7:00-8:30pm. The cost 
of the event is $45 and includes all first 
rate materials and an official binder for 
your notes.  

DON’T WAIT TO REGISTER!  
Bring a friend! 

Contact Mike McHenry at the Parish Office to register. 
(714) 879-1965 

PARISH FAITH FORMATION 
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PRAYER FOR MILITARY FAMILIES  
Please pray for the following members of St. Juliana’s 
presently serving in the military and for their families:  
 Tai Le, Jason Romeo, Peter Chavez, Stephen Gapinski, 
Edward Gonzales, Trey Chiriboga, Robby Longpre, 

Christopher Simonds,  Lance and Trevor Day, Anthony Garcia, 
Brian Krause,  Raul “Tito” Velazquez.    

MARY’S JOURNEY 
Families take Mary’s statue for a week and pray 
the rosary together each night.  Mary’s Journey is 
on a mission to welcome prayer back into families. 
Saying the rosary and meditating on the mysteries 
allows us to become aware of the life of Jesus, as 
witnessed in the eyes of his Mother.  

If you are interested in signing up for a week please contact 
Nina Visconti,  714-572-4152 or nvisconti@roadrunner.com   

March 22 - 25, 2012 ~ Anaheim Convention Center 
The theme this year “Voice Infusing Life” reminds us that the 
voice of God resounds in the depth of our being, calling us away 
from old habits - inviting us to embrace a more wholesome life.  
Registration Guidebooks are available at the Parish Office 
or on line at www.recongress.org.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CONGRESS 

Feb 12   Alex and Maria Benedicto Family, 11am 
Feb 19  Donna Dostalik, 9am 
Feb 26  Joe and Char Henderson Family, 11am 
Mar 4 Jack and Mary Ellen Galeener Family, 9am 
Mar 11 Bob and Barbara Dietterle, 9am 

Starting Ash Wednesday and continuing throughout Lent we will be 
collecting food for Easter baskets for needy families during our 40 
Cans of Lent campaign.  We ask that when you come to Mass 
during the week and/or on the weekend to bring a can or box of food 
for the family baskets we are putting together for Easter. 
 

For many years we have been providing grocery script as well as 
canned goods and staple items for needy families in East Fullerton.  
Current economic conditions have resulted in an increase in our base 
to approximately 160 families.  Although some of our clients are 
unemployed, the majority represent the working poor in our com-
munity that are having great difficulty making ends meet.  We have 
found that it is more cost effective and we can provide for additional 
needs of our client families by providing food instead of scrip.  We 
are phasing out our scrip program and are asking for your help and 
generosity to help re-stock our shelves during Lent.  We are in need 
of the following items listed in the priority order of most needed 
first. 
Cereal ~ Vegetables (Canned Green Beans, Whole Kernel Corn) 
 ~ Tuna  ~  Macaroni & Cheese ~ Canned Fruit  
Several of the Servite High School’s priories will be assisting us in 

our efforts as we help those less fortunate during this Lenten season.   
Thank you in advance for your generosity and donations. 

ST. VINCENT DEPAUL 
LENTEN FOOD DRIVE 

The Diocese of Orange has now acquired the Crystal Cathedral. Be-
fore the building may be used as a Catholic cathedral several designs 
and other changes must be made. In addition, the Bishop will re-name 
the site. You can be a part of that process by submitting your sugges-
tion for the cathedral's new name. The deadline for suggestions is 
February 20, 2012 to the Diocese of Orange at 714-282-3000.  

NAMING OUR CATHEDRAL 

CLOTHING NEEDED FOR HOMELESS... 
Due to the increased demand at the Armory, we are experienc-
ing a need for donations of clothing for the homeless, espe-
cially new socks and underwear.  There will be a bin located 
outside the Parish Center (at the back southwest corner, by the 
St. Vincent DePaul Office) for any clothing items that are in 
good condition– or any new packages of socks and  underwear 

- for distribution to the homeless.  
Your generosity thru the years has 
helped many people - thank you for 
continuing to help the homeless 
people here in our own neighbor-
hood. 

WHY IS IT
A man wakes up after sleeping
under an ADVERTISED blanket
on an ADVERTISED mattress

and pulls off ADVERTISED pajamas
bathes in an ADVERTISED shower
shaves with an ADVERTISED razor

brushes his teeth
with ADVERTISED toothpaste

washes with ADVERTISED soap
puts on ADVERTISED clothes

drinks a cup 
of ADVERTISED coffee

drives to work
in an ADVERTISED car

and then . . . .
refuses to ADVERTISE
believing it doesn’t pay.
Later if business is poor

he ADVERTISES it for sale.
WHY IS IT?

TREASURES OF THE VATICAN
2012 WALL CALENDAR
• Illuminated manuscript art from the Vatican Apostolic Library

(The Pope’s personal collection!)
• Charming photographs of Pope Benedict XVI and excerpts from his writings
•Large Roman Catholic calendar grid with important liturgical and civil dates

1-800-566-6150
12x9, full color • JSP12-VCR $14.95

513906 St Juliana Church (B)

Contemporary music from the hymnal
Voices As One, Vol. 2
Strong in Faith       CCDD  $$1177
We Will Be the Light CCDD  $$1177
Come, Holy Spirit    CCDD  $$1177

800-566-6150
World Library Publications
the music and liturgy division of J.S. Paluch Co., Inc.
www.wlpmusic.com

www.jspaluch.com                                                       For Ads: J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 1-800-231-0805

(714) 400-7163

Mo’s Fullerton Music Centers
Instruments • Sheet Music • Band Rentals • Gift Items • Accessories • Private Lessons

121 N. Harbor Blvd. • (714) 871-1805 • www.mosfullertonmusic.com

Church Special 10% Off Your Purchase



JOHN KOHAUT Realtor® MBA (714) 715-2347
“John is thorough, organized and most importantly -

honest; he made both the selling and buying 
side of our move as painless as possible.”

Joe and Lisa Johnson (Parishioners)

john@kohaut.com
www.kohaut.com

Since 1985 - Small jobs, custom homes,
and everything in between

(714) 879-5395
neilsonconstruction@roadrunner.com

neilsonconstructioninc.com
Quick — Clean — High Quality — Integrity

General Contractor Lic. #787748

310 E. Orangethorpe Ave.
Placentia, CA 92870

(714) 528-1403

● Shower/Bath Enclosures
● Mirrors & Wardrobe Doors
● Window Glass Repairs
● Screens
● Tabletop & Cabinet Glass 

CL#861398Parishioner

Compassionate Senior Care
• Companionship • Medication Reminders
• Light Housekeeping • Bathing/Dressing
• Meal Preparation • No Minimum to 24-Hour Care
• Transportation • Personal Emergency Response System

Bob Halpin, Kristen Halpin RN
714-815-7894

(714) 529-1034
www.ocplumber.com

Jeffrey J. Stehly, D.D.S.
Family Dental Care
Exciting New Location!

Same Great Care and Staff
1400 N. Harbor Blvd. Ste. 104

Fullerton, CA 92835
(714) 526-5001
(562) 691-3616

Member: American Dental Assoc. • Calif. Dental Assoc. • O. C. Dental Society

McAulay & Wallace Mortuaries
Advanced Funeral Planning

Family Owned & Operated Since 1911 Fullerton #FD190 525-4721
Complete Funeral & Cremation Services Yorba Linda  #FD1304                                    777-2692

Your Shield for Life

Protect Your Family & Your RetirementINSURANCE DEPT.
Knight of Columbus

Michael McGranahan, FICF (714) 680-5433

michael.mcgranahan@kofc.org CA Lic# 0C80100

513906 St Juliana Church (A)

MIKE’S HEATING
& AIR CONDITIONING
Sales • Service • Installations
519 Vicky Lane • Placentia

Mike Kramer • Lic. #652524
Parishioner 871-1847

Thank you for advertising in
our church bulletin.

I am patronizing your business
because of it!

Please Cut Out This “Thank You Ad”
and Present It The Next Time You
Patronize One of Our Advertisers

!

www.jspaluch.com                                                       For Ads: J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 1-800-231-0805

FAMILY DENTISTRY
Jane

Skuben, DDS
(714) 528-0600

Crowns • Bridges • Dentures
Root Canals • Oral Surgery
1690 N. Placentia Ave. @ Topaz Ln.

Parishioner

We Do Handyman Work like Windows & Carpets
Special: 10% OFF First Service

Home 714.572.2971
Cell 714.292.0055

Email: cucaramos23@yahoo.com

Call Mrs. Ramos for
FREE ESTIMATES

19 Years
Experience

Houses
Condos

Mobile Homes
Empty
Places
Wash

Windows

S.K.
HOUSE
CLEANING

LICENSE # 902465530

(714) 577-5794
1907 N. Placentia Ave., Placentia, CA 92870

(NW corner Placentia & Bastanchury)
* Low Radiation Digital X-rays *

Michael H. Macalalad, DDS
UCLA Magna Cum Laude
Director, General Practice Residency - Rancho Los Amigos (Downey, CA)

FIRST TIME HOUSE
CLEANING SPECIAL
Visit our website or call
Residential-Commercial
LIC-BONDED-INSURED

Reliable
Professional
Affordable

714-747-3778
www.questhousekeeping.com

Serving OC & LA County

LIFE CENTER
Free Pregnancy Testing and Counseling

24 Hour Hotline
Call 835-LIFE

Confidential

Law Offices of
Kevin J. Hizon

(Parishioner)
• Business Disputes
• Consumer Disputes
• Contract Matters
• Car/Motorcycle/

Bicycle Accidents
• Slip/Fall Accidents
• Landlord – Tenant
• Defamation

Professional Services with Alacrity
20 Years Experience

(714) 372-2258
Huntington Beach

Business Slow?
Advertise In This Bulletin!

Businesses that advertised
throughout a recession...grew 256%

more than the businesses
that chose not to advertise.

—MCGRAW HILL LABORATORY OF ADVERTISING PERFORMANCE

Call 1-800-231-0805 today for a FREE ad design.

Ave Maria
Gregorian Chants

conducted by Lucien Diess, CSSp
Available on CD ($17)

800-566-6150
World Library Publications
the music and liturgy division of J.S. Paluch Co., Inc.
www.wlpmusic.com

PROMOTING YOUR BUSINESS
PERSONALIZING YOUR LIFE

(714) 526-7773 
Elizabeth Weinstein

Parishioner

2007 Family Owned Business
Of the Year Recipient

Anaheim Chamber of Commerce

One Family • Four Generations
One Location Over 80 Yrs.
Pre-Arrangement Planning

Worldwide Shipping
714-535-4105

120 E. Broadway, Anaheim


